
From: Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, May 10, 2024 at 2:34 PM 
Subject: Re: OCME Emergency Purchase Request 
To: Hustead, Crystal G <crystal.g.hustead@wv.gov>, Robert L Price 
<robert.l.price@wv.gov>, Althea M Greenhowe <althea.m.greenhowe@wv.gov>, 
Heather M White <heather.m.white@wv.gov> 
 
 
Bobby, 
 
Your emergency request to purchase one hundred eighty (180) days of 
toxicological analysis services is approved.  
 
Please follow all Purchasing Division procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division 
Procedures Handbook and return the completed contract to this office for posting within 
30 days of this approval.    
 
Thanks, 

Tara Lyle, Buyer Supervisor 
WV Purchasing Division 

2019 Washington Street, East 

Capitol Complex, Building 15 

Charleston, WV 25305 

304-558-2544 
 

www.wvpurchasing.gov 
 
  
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Price, Robert L <robert.l.price@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, May 10, 2024 at 11:09 AM 
Subject: OCME Emergency Purchase Request 
To: Crystal G Hustead <Crystal.G.Hustead@wv.gov> 
Cc: Althea M Greenhowe <althea.m.greenhowe@wv.gov>, Heather M White 
<heather.m.white@wv.gov>, Kimberlie K Debolt <kimberlie.k.debolt@wv.gov>, Bryan D 
Rosen <bryan.d.rosen@wv.gov> 
 

Crystal, 
 
Attached you will find an emergency purchase request for the OCME.  The Office of 
Shared Administration Office of Operations (Purchasing) is supportive of this request 
respectfully requests expedited review of this request by the DOA Purchasing 
Division.  If you have any questions, please let me know.   
 



 
  
Robert Price, CPPO, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Administrative Services Manager II 
Office of Shared Administration 
West Virginia Departments of Health, Health Facilities, and Human Services 
One Davis Square 
Charleston, WV 25301 
P: 304-957-0218 | dhhr.wv.gov 
 

  
 
DISCLAIMER:  The information contained in this electronic message may be legally privileged and confidential under 
applicable state and federal law and is intended for the individual named above.  If the recipient of the message is not 
the above-named recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution, copy or disclosure of this communication is 
strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the Office of Shared 
Administration, One Davis Square Charleston, WV 25301, Telephone 304.957.0218 and discard this communication 
immediately without making any copy or distribution. 
 





Agree
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